

DISTRICT OF TOFINO

P.O. Box 9, 121 Third Street, Tofino, B.C. VOR 2ZO

Telephone: 250.725.3229 | Fax: Email: egoatcher-bergmann@tofino.ca | Website: www.tofino.ca

CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF TOFINO

I, Elyse Goatcher-Bergmann, Deputy Corporate Officer for the District of Tofino, DO HEREBY certify that the following is a true and correct copy of the resolution made by the District of Tofino Council at the Regular Open meeting of Council on June 11, 2019:

RESOLUTION NO. 270/19
District of Tofino Council Meeting
2019-June-11

Re: Provincial Support for Libraries

Resolution No. 270/19

THAT District of Tofino Council supports the May 23, 2019 resolution from the Victoria City Council to the Union of British Columbia Municipalities to restore Provincial support for libraries.

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the undersigned has affixed her signature this 13 day of June, 2019.

Elyse Goatcher-Bergmann

Deputy Corporate Officer